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Fromi PoorBarb@aol.com [mailto:PoorBarb@aol.com] 
Sent: Sunday, May 01, 2016 11:34 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Pipeline Case No. 16-253-GA-BTX 

I was thoroughly shocked to hear of a pipeline for natural gas which would run through our neighborhood, 
Tangleridge, in Blue Ash. Especially after hearing of a natural gas disaster that just occurred in 
Pennsylvania just a few days ago. At least that was not in a highly populated area but was still an inferno 
that could be felt several miles away. One blast like that would destroy our whole neighborhood and 
many lives would be lost. 

We live in a quiet neighborhood. We treasure our nature preserve and treed areas. Deer live in those 
woods. That is what makes our neighborhood special. Not only are my neighbors on Bluewing Terrace 
affected but there are many apartments behind those homes full of people as well as a frequently visited 
Krogers also there. The pipeline would go through UC Blue Ash where there are hundreds of students 
every day. I cannot believe anyone would think to put such danger in our midst. 

Please consider changing the location of the pipeline to a less populated area. I do not understand how 
the three choices run right through our city. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Pordy 
3793 Fallen Tree Ln. 
Cincinnati, OH 45236 
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